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18 June 2021 
Ref: Saunderton Vale Restrictions 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Saunderton Vale Waiting Restrictions – Statutory Consultation 

 
Transport for Buckinghamshire have been asked to explore the possibility of implementing parking restrictions on the 
roads near to Saunderton Train Station. It has been suggested that parking in and around the junctions have been 
causing access and egress issues for residents and service vehicles. An Informal Consultation was held and the results 
from that formed the proposals to be put forward during this Statutory Consultation for Saunderton Vale and Deanfield 
Close. 
 
As part of this consultation, proposals to add double yellow lines at the junctions, bend and chicane on Saunderton Vale 
will be consulted on. Proposals for restricted parking in Deanfield Close for an hour in the morning and an hour in the 
afternoon will also be consulted on. The restricted parking proposal aims to prevent any commuter parking displacement 
to Deanfeld Close if restrictions are implemented in Saunderton Vale.   
 

This Statutory Consultation will run from 18th June 2021 until 9th July 2021. 

 
The consultation documents including Order and Plans showing the lengths of roads affected, together with a copy of 
the Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order can be found online at 
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/saundertonvale-statutory where there is also the opportunity to 
comment or complete an online survey . 
 
Objections to, or support for the proposals together with the grounds on which they are made – or requests to see the 
documents - must be sent in writing by 9th July 2021to Transport for Buckinghamshire, The Gateway, Gatehouse 
Road, Aylesbury, Bucks HP19 9FF; or by email to parkingtro@buckinghamshire.gov.uk.  
 
Under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985 this Council is obliged to make any representations 
received in response to this notice, open to public inspection.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ricky Collymore 
Technician 
Design Services 
Transport for Buckinghamshire 
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